Make-A-Wish Foundation® of Massachusetts and Rhode Island

One Bulfinch Place, 2nd Floor Boston, MA 02114 617 367-9474 617 367-1059 Fax boston@massri.wish.org www.massri.wish.org



April 2, 2010

Miss Johanna Brait

Dear Johanna,

Once upon a time, in a breathtaking ballroom in Boston, a girl named Johanna was the heroine of our tale. Thank you for sharing your story – and your Hearts of Hope – with our guests on Saturday, March 27th, at The 2010 Make-A-Wish Gala: A Tale of Wishes.

We often call you Hanna the Entrepreneur, but really, you are Hanna the Heroine! For the second year in a row, you enchanted our ballroom when you appeared on-stage with Liz Brunner. You inspire us all with your compassion for other children, your creativity in crafting your necklaces, and of course, your heart filled with hope. Our guests were amazed when you announced that you have raised over \$26,000 to grant four children's wishes – as you noted, "so far!"

As a speaker at our Gala, you also helped to write a new tale of hope for future children with life-threatening medical conditions. In total, our event raised over \$600,000 for the Foundation's wish-granting program. This will move our organization closer to our significant goal in 2010: to grant wishes for 400 children in Massachusetts and Rhode Island. We are so proud of you for presenting your story so that other children's stories can begin!

Hanna, thank you again for being a part of our "Tale of Wishes" – and for turning that tale into a true masterpiece.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Charlotte Beattie
Chief Executive Officer

P.S. Please visit www.massri.wish.org/gala to view photos and stories from our Gala!